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Re: Surviving CVD Men

My staff did a follow-up of CVD men in March and April of 1988. We have addresses
for the men who were alive at that time. We did not compile a list, but have the
addresses on the individual tracking sheets. The sheets also include any health
information we received (most of the men offered information). We have information
on many of the spouses because we spoke to them or the men mentioned them;
however, we do not have information collected systematically. Depending on what you
need, we probably have fairly complete information on most because it was asked in
the exit interview at each exam and if the spouse survived it is on the death certificate.

Do you want my records? | have staff who can abstract spouse information from the
files if you need it (and if there is a money for the project).
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